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Gill Pagliuca has worked in chemical safety for more than 
30 years, providing consultancy services including 
classification and preparation of safety data sheets for a 
wide range of customers and products. Gill runs the CHCS 
modules on classification of substances and mixtures. She 
is also the current Chair of the CHCS. 

 
 
 
Presentation abstract 
Since leaving the EU at the end of 2020, the UK has been diverging from European Regulations, 
including REACH and CLP, as these regulations have continued to be regularly updated and the 
UK no longer automatically implements these changes.  
These changes include “routine” updates, such as updates to the Candidate List, Restrictions 
List, new harmonized classifications, etc. In addition, the EU is marching on with its own agenda, 
including major revisions planned for REACH and CLP. 
This presentation will highlight some of the key divergences, review the processes being put into 
place for updating and complying with UK regulations, and look at some of the future changes 
being planned in the EU. 


